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Welcome to the 2018 Bocce season!  We have so many great events lined up for the 
Bocce Club you may want to mark your calendars.  
 
Here are the dates for our tournaments in 2018. The Spring Mixer runs from March 
10th, to April 25th.  Next up is the Spring Round Robin, May 5th, to June 27th.  The 
always fun Guys and Gals tournament runs from June 30th to August 1st.  New this 
year, we will have a Summer 3 Week tournament starting August 4th to August 29th. 
Our last tournament of the year will be the Fall Round Robin from September 8 to 
October 24th. 
 
February is the month of our Bocce Boot Camps. This year we will he holding Boot 
Camps on Monday ​(every February Monday @ 11am) ​and also on Saturday ​(February 
10th, 17th & 24th @ 10:30am)​.  
Be sure to mark your calendars for Saturday, February 10th.  We will be having our 
Bocce Club Installation Dinner.  It should be a fun night of fun, food, and dancing. 
 
Have you ever considered volunteering to be a bocce referee? Our Referee Training will 
be held on February 28th, from 11am to noon.  
 
Don’t forget our Winter Bocce Bash is ongoing throughout the winter.  Join us every 
Thursday at noon at the Bocce Courts.  All are welcome! 
 
More information on all these events, and more, will be coming in future editions of ​The 
Villager. 


